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Harpist Brandee Younger dazzles jazz lovers during the latest installment of Jazz at
the Rat on Thursday evening (Oct. 20). The packed house heard Younger’'s
distinctive style that she says is part of a quest to "make the harp a more relevant
force in today's music.” Jazz at the Rat is a series of live concerts held at City Diner
featuring performances by jazz legends and rising stars, comprising both visiting
artists and outstanding New Orleans-based musicians, accompanied by students and
faculty from Tulane's Jazz Studies program.
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